
 

 
 
 

Date: October 12, 2023 

To: All Members at Kwantlen Polyethnic University – Support Services 

Re: Collective Agreement Ratified! 
 
Your bargaining committee is pleased to report that the ratification vote is now complete and 
83.4% of voting members were in favour of the collective agreement. 
 
Thank you for your support during the bargaining process. 
 
In solidarity   
 

Your Bargaining Committee 
 
Trina Whitsitt, Bargaining Unit Chairperson 
Monica Wyllie, Bargaining Committee Member 
Katie Mackie, Bargaining Committee Member 
Nicki Pearson, Staff Representative 
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